Town of Kiantone

Assessors Report

July 2020

The Final Roll was filed July 1, 2020 with the County and the State of NY. Also, the appropriate legal
notice was posted in the Post Journal.

In addition, a link to the 2020 final roll is required by the State to be on our website and this has been
completed.

Assessors’ reports required by the State of NY have been filed with the Office of Real Property Services
in Albany.

With the 2020 roll filed | have updated the RPS software program to create the 2021 file and we are
beginning work on next year’s assessment roll.

Thank you.

Lisa M Volpe

Assessor




